
 

2/7/2022 

 

To: House Committee on Business and Labor 

From: Jose M., OR Farm Worker 

Re: Support for Farmworker Overtime 

 

Chair Holvey, Vice Chairs Bonham and Grayber, and Members of the House Business and Labor 

Committee,  

 

My name is Jose and I work at a feedlot in Oregon and I work in the processing of the livestock 

that arrives for the first time to the company.  

My work schedule varies based on the time of year, the hours I work could be 10, 11 or even 12 

hours in a day, 6 days a week. 

That’s why Overtime pay is very important for me and everyone working in agriculture. It would 

be a great achievement for the effort that has been made by farm workers to feed American 

families across the country.  

That is why I ask that you take into consideration overtime pay for all of the agricultural 

workers. I ask for you to vote in favor of HB 4002.  

 

ATTN: Jose M. 
Farm Worker, Boardman OR 
 

 


